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WATER SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 

ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

Dates of Construction (Weather Permitting): 
Tuesday, October 11th, 2022 - Friday October 14th, 2022 
 
Location: Burnett Street 
  
Work Hours:  7:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
 
Contractor: Aggregate Industries, Inc. 
 
Beginning Tuesday, October 11th, 2022, and continuing through Friday, October 14th, 2022, 
Aggregate Industries, a contractor for the City, will be reclaiming and grading Burnett St.  
 
Please Note: 

• No Parking will be allowed in the work zone during work hours. 

• Driveway Access will be limited during work hours. We request that all abutters park vehicles 
outside the work zone before the start of work, if you will require use of your vehicle at any 
time during work hours. If you need to access or exit your driveway while work is ongoing, 
you can speak to the detail officer, or the construction foreman and they will do their best to 
accommodate you. You may also contact the engineering office if, for any reason, you are not 
able to speak to a detail officer or the construction foreman.  

• Questions and Concerns can be directed to Scott Dixon in the Engineering office at 781-979-
4172 or Morgan MacLean with Aggregate at 339-206-9221. 

 
We thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 
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